
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
26th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you are aware Mr Dunn is currently absent from work due to ill health.  We appreciate 
that this situation is far from ideal and that you, as parents are keen for further 
information.  
 
Miss Pound, Mrs Dias and Miss Humphries will continue to teach Year 6 and ensure their 
preparation for SATS is not interrupted. On a Thursday and Friday, Mrs Saxby will be 
teaching in year 6. Although she currently works at the Infant school she has, for a number 
of years been a Year 6 teacher and so will also ensure their preparation is not interrupted.  
 
Please be assured that we will continue to share information as soon as we can whilst 
respecting staff privacy. At this point in time, we think it is unlikely that Mr Dunn will be 
returning in the foreseeable future.  
 
Please do contact school if you wish to discuss this further.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Hannah Gordon 
Headteacher 
Grange Infant and Junior Schools 

 


